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June 14th 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Re: Summer uniform 

As the country experiences a heatwave, the learners, especially the boys, have 

asked if they are allowed to wear shorts.  This seems a very sensible request, 

therefore we are introducing an amendment to our uniform. 

 

Between the beginning of May and the end of September, learners may wear 

tailored, knee length, black school shorts as shown in the photos below instead of 

black school trousers. These are available in store and online from many retailers 

including Sainsburys, Asda, Tesco, M&S and Amazon.   

Please be aware cycling or sports shorts are not allowed and learners arriving 

in these will be sent home to change. 

     
The shorts should be worn with their white polo shirts; white, black or grey socks and 

plain black full shoes or plain black trainers.   

 

School sweatshirts can be worn as well if the weather is not too hot; as always, 

sweatshirts can be removed at school and left in lockers. 

 

Should you have any questions about this letter, please do not hesitate to contact 

school. 

Yours Sincerely 

 
A Isherwood 

Headteacher 


